CORRIGENDUM to British Library EAP1616 advertisement notice for hiring-details
16.08.2024

Reference: Notice No. 001/DHTRAC/13.08.2024

It is hereby notified that due to a typographical error, the email address provided in the

aforementioned advertisement for the submission of CVs was incorrect. The correct email
address for submitting CVs is as follows:

Corrcct Email Address: capl1616dhtrac@gmail.com

Candidatces are requested 1o resend their CVs to the correct email address mentioned above.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused.

For any further inquiries, please contact Dr. Urmishree Bedamatta, Ph: 9437485161.
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Dr. Urmishree Bedamatta
Associate Professor in English & Project Lead, EAP1616

Ravenshaw University




